
2025         HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION - SECOND CHANCE TO    APPLY 

Missed the April 1 deadline? Thanks to House Bill 92, Georgia homeowners 
now have another opportunity to apply for the 2025 Homestead Exemption 

during the 45-day appeal window. 

New Deadline: August 1, 2025 Reduce your property tax bill with 
this 9uick and easy process-don't miss out on potential savings! 

> > Click Here To Apply Now <<

For details or questions: propertytaxes(@eastpointcity.org 

Call: 404-270-7086 or 404-270-7084 

https://eastpointga.gov/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/2025-Homestead-Exemption-Application_Combined-rv.pdf
mailto:propertytaxes@eastpointcity.org



